
Our Week In Year Two 
Friday 19th November 2021  

This week we have been continuing to practice our Christmas carols for the Christmas concert. 
We have scheduled lots of rehearsals in so the children are really enjoying  learning the songs 
and actions! On Tuesday and Thursday we had our parents evening. It was  lovely to meet with 
you all and get to know you and listen to how they are at home. Hopefully we can work to-
gether on moving all the children forward in the coming months. On Friday we celebrated 
Children in Need and the children have all enjoyed coming in their pyjamas or ‘Pudsey’ 
themed outfits! We had a really fun English lesson writing acrostic poems. 

 

Maths-  This week in Maths we have been looking at money. Recognising coins and notes. The 
children then successfully applied the learning to answer word problems at the end of the 
week. Please can children continue to practice counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s and backwards if 
possible. 

 
English– In English this week the children have been writing diary entries from the point of view 
of one of the characters in the book that we are reading. The children had the opportunity to 
hotseat and play the role of that character before putting it down in writing reinforcing first 
person and the past tense. 

  
Reminders: 
-Library is on a  Fridays, please ensure your children have all their reading books in school.  

-PE lessons will now take place on Mondays and Wednesday afternoons.   

 

Homework: 
- Spellings, phonics and Mathseed homework has been published. This week Mathseed home-
work is lesson 118. Thank you for continuing to support us with reading at home. This is the foun-
dation to creative story writing and gives your child lots of imaginative ideas that they can 
bring into their writing at school. Don’t forget to complete the quiz for their Accelerated Read-
er book.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Miss Sperrin and Mrs King.  
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